
T E  P U N A

STAGE ONE  
6.8km four-lane expressway  
between Tauranga and Te Puna

STAGE TWO  
extends the expressway  
a further 7km between  
Te Puna and Ōmokoroa B E T H L E H E M

TA U R A N G A

 Ō M O KO R O A 

We’re working to make travel between Tauranga  
and Ōmokoroa safer and better by building Takitimu 
North Link, a new four-lane expressway, with a  
shared path for walking and cycling. 

Through the NZ Upgrade Programme $933 million 
funding has been provided for Takitimu North Link.  
This will be one of the Bay of Plenty’s most significant 
roading projects.   

The existing State Highway 2 Waihī to Tauranga 
is a busy highway with a poor safety record. It has 
developed into a busy commuter and freight route  
as well as an important tourist link for the northern  
Bay of Plenty and Coromandel Peninsula. It is also  
one of New Zealand’s highest risk rural roads.

Once complete, the Takitimu North Link will 
significantly improve safety and access, contribute  
to more sustainable transport for local communities, 
and support economic growth across the region.

If you have any specific questions relating to your property, please get in touch with 
the Takitimu North Link project team by emailing bopprojects@nzta.govt.nz 

Stay in the loop
Visit our website 

nzta.govt.nz/takitimunorth
Takitimu North Link

NZ Upgrade Programme 
The NZ Upgrade Programme (NZUP) is a $6.8 billion transport investment in New Zealand to get  

our cities moving, to save lives and boost productivity in growth areas. Waka Kotahi is proud to be  
the major delivery agent for 20 of the programme’s 24 transport projects on behalf of the government.
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